
Red Bull Butter Cup at Sierra
Red Bull Butter Cup is April 2 at Sierra Resort.

This South Shore vs. North Shore contest is multi-leveled with
Sierra Resort’s Park Crew pulling out all the tricks to build
the more creative Rail Jam course while snowboarders will
compete to execute perfect butters and presses.

The spectator-friendly course will be built on Broadway.

For more information, go online or call (530) 659.7453.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2010/11/red-bull-butter-cup-at-sierra/
http://www.sierraattahoe.com/

